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St. Katherine’s School

6 July 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you for continuing to be vigilant within our community around COVID 19. We have had two positive LFD
results reported late this afternoon impacting on Year 7 and Year 9. We are awaiting the results of the
confirmatory PCR test.

As a result:
e 9S2 and 7T1 will be Learning@Home whilst we wait for the result of the confirmatory PCR test.

Learning@Home

Lessons until the return to school will be independent lessons all delivered through Google Classroom. This will
be a blended approach with live content where possible. We will endeavour to do all we can to help students
keep engaged in their learning during this time.

We will write separately to any close contacts identified.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.

Kind regards

Justin Humphreys
Headteacher
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